
 

Coming up…  

Tuesday 9th January 

Story Tent  

2-3pm KS2 Hall  

 

Wednesday 10th January  

Jo Jingles 

9-9:45am KS2 Hall  

 

Thursday 11th January  

Darnhall Dinkies  

8:45-10am  KS2 Hall  

 

Friday 12th January  

Spider Class Parent/Carer Lunch 

11:40am KS1 Building  

  

Pop Cats  

2-3pm KS2 Hall  

Weekly Bulletin no.47 

Friday 5th January 2024 

Happy New Year and welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely 

Christmas. We were very impressed to see lots of super home learning 

over the holidays. We’ve had a great start to the term here at Darnhall.  

Thank you to Parents/Carers who attended Bumblebee classes special 

lunch today it was great to share our lunchtime with you. Next Friday is 

Spider class family lunch which you can book via ParentPay.  

Please see our Facebook page for updates of what each class has been 

up to this week.  

A big warm welcome to our 

new starters in Nursery!  



School lunches  

 Next week is Week 1  

You can find our menus on 

the school website under 

Parent and Carers—School 

Lunches.  

A big well done to this week’s       

attendance winners 

BEAR CLASS  

Bear class have won this week with 

100% attendance, WOW!  

They have been rewarded with 15 

minutes of extra outdoor play.  

 

Our ‘Be at School Bear’ 

and ‘Punctuality Pup’ 

were pleased see       

children arriving on time 

on Tuesday!  

 








